
APPLICATION
Host a “Jason and Emily” Concert

Feel free to respond N/A (not applicable) to questions that don’t apply

1. Venue: Where would you like to host the concert? (backyard, living room, yoga
studio, amphitheater, park, a community space you specify...)

1. What is your venue's address? (if you don't know, the most important
information we're asking for now is the actual town name where it is located)

2. Are you and others in your community able to offer a guest room or a potluck
meal together during our stay? (This is absolutely not required in order to host
a concert)

3. We are confirming events where our host can commit to us that at least 10+
audience members will be present.  Do you feel you can gather at least 10+
RSVPed guests to attend this event?

4. Are you co-hosting the performance? (This question stems from the host
guidelines document. You may be choosing to collaborate with a co-host
friend in order to assure an audience  of 10+ people.) If so, has the co-host read
through the host's guidelines document too?

5. Are you comfortable hosting a donation-based concert, where you invite your
guests to come prepared to offer a monetary gift?

6. Please choose your top 3 ideal dates to host a concert if you live in the
following states: Virginia, North Carolina, South Carolina, Georgia, Florida

7. Please choose your top 3 ideal dates to host a concert if you live in the
following states: Maryland, Delaware, Pennsylvania, New Jersey, Connecticut,
Massachusetts, Rhode Island, New York

8. We will do our very best to schedule your ideal dates! However, as we are
working with many people's schedules, we also ask for your flexibility. Please
share any calendar dates from June-July 2021 where you are absolutely NOT
available to host a concert.



9. The foundation of this music-medicine tour model is a high level of
community, communication, and trust. The power igniting this ceremonial
offering we are giving your friends and family is why this concert has the
potential to be life changing. Thus, our heart to heart agreement is stronger
than signing a written contract. We are going to fully show up for you. Will you
be reliable as our host by doing all in your power to create a successful and
memorable event?


